
 

Daily Bulletin for March 18th, 2024 
 

Wednesday & Thursday lunch will be switched this week. The West Central Cattleman will be providing burgers on 
Wednesday.  
BPA meeting tomorrow morning March 19th, during homeroom - everyone should be there to discuss the steak fry on 
Saturday. 
Congratulations BPA members on an OUTSTANDING showing at SLC. Contest Award winners – 1st place - Network 
Design Team - Colton Gillespie and Xavier Mack - going to nationals, 2nd place - Advanced Spreadsheets - Andrew Marty - 
going to nationals, 3rd place - Legal Office Procedures - Taylor Kill - going to nationals, 5th place - Database Applications - 
Eden Mevissen. Contest Finalists (in Top 9) - possible trips as people decline trips. 4th place - Administrative Support Team 
- Andrew Marty, John Kleindl, Charlie deNeui, Ozzy Jerome - going to nationals, 6th place - Database Applications- Jade 
Marty - going to nationals. 7th place - Fundamental Spreadsheet Applications - Colton Gillespie, 9th place - Integrated Office 
Applications - Brianna Marty, 5th place - Presentation Team - Jade Marty, Chase Marty. National Conference is May 10-14th 
in Chicago, IL. 
Attention HS Students: If anyone is interested in taking PSEO classes next year and needs help, see Mrs. Marty. 
CARE, Inc. Annual Rose Sale will be selling 1 dozen Long Stemmed Roses (red and multi-colored) for $25.00 on March 
18-25th. Proceeds benefiting people with disabilities and their families. Please sign up to order in the office. Make checks 
payable to CARE, Inc. Delivery will be on Tuesday, April 16th after 10:00 a.m.  
Post Prom Sign-Up Sheet is in the office. Please bring payment to the office asap.  
Attention C-A spring athletes: Please remember to register on the MSHSL website, have an updated physical in the 
office and have paid your participation fees. If you have any questions about amounts, etc., please stop in the office. 
There are ACT Prep Classes in March at the Morris HS. The dates are March 18 & 19 and March 25 & 26 from 7:30-9pm 
in Rm. 117. Cost is $44 for all or for some. These prep classes will help reduce test anxiety as you are familiarized with the 
test format and content. You will learn test-taking strategies, review the four content areas and take a full-length 
simulation. If interested please contact the Morris Community Ed office at 589-4394 or email them at 
‘https://morris.k12.mn.us/community-education/ and ask for Course# 1417. 
Attention HS Students: If you are interested in becoming lifeguard certified this spring, please see Ms. Schott or Ms. 
Morrill.  Classes will be 6:30 pm-8:30 pm on March 25th and 26th in Ms. Schott's classroom and on April 2nd and 3rd, same 
times.   
Forkhorn Camps: The Chokio Sportsmen’s club will again be providing tuition reimbursement for all C-A students to 
attend ANY of the Forkhorn camps at the Deep Portage Learning Center. This includes Forkhorn I, II, III, the upland bird 
camp and the fishing camp. Students ages 11-16 are eligible, even if you’ve already attended in a previous summer. 
Information was sent home with the 5th and 6th grades. High School students see Mr. McNally for more 
information. Parents, if interested please register early as the Forkhorn I camp dates tend to fill fast. 
2024 Morris Little League registration forms will be sent home with students finishing grades 3rd through 6th. The 
season is scheduled to begin on May 14th. The Release of Liability, Registration form and the registration fee must be 
turned in at your child’s school no later than Friday, April 12th. Please make your check payable to the Morris Little League.  
The CA Junior class has 4 Carbles boards ($60 each) and 7 Mancala boards ($20) available. All games come with 
the pieces needed to play and were cut using the CNC machine. Games are a combination of birch veneer plywood and 
hardwood accents. See a junior class member or Mr. or Ms. Schott to claim your game.   

 
Reminders 
The West Central Soccer Association registration for boys & girls age 7-14 will close on March 31st. No late 
registrations accepted.  
Attention Junior girls: Please see Mr. Jerome if you are interested in The American Legion Auxiliary Minnesota Girl’s 
State. This program gives students many opportunities. 
The WEIGHT ROOM is available from 7:15am – 8:00am each morning and also after school. Please talk to Mrs. Schott to 
coordinate times/dates. 



Attention H.S. Students: Looking for Volunteer Opportunities? Morris Area Child Care Center is looking for help on a 
Sunday in late April. They would like help running a few of the carnival events. Please let the office if you are interested.  
Computer #109 is still missing. Please see Jenny or Nikki in the office (or Mrs. Derung) if you know where it may be. 
If you are 16-17 years old and your parents are a member of either Federated Telephone, Traverse Electric or Agralite 
Cooperative, you are eligible to win a trip to Washington D.C. See Mrs. Marty for details.  
 
BAND/CHOIR SCHEDULE  

Band – Mon, Wed, Fri  Choir – Tues, Thurs 
 
EVENTS 
  DATE  TIME EVENT  PLACE/BUS    
3/18/24 7:00pm School Board Mtg C-A 
3/19/24 6:00pm ECFE Family Class C-A 
  

 

 

 


